
 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice that the Town of Lawrence Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on 

Monday, April 24, 2023 at 5:00PM at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court.  This meeting 

will be held to receive testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1) Mark Sheriff-Fox Valley Auto Auction, 3266 Williams Grant Drive, parcel L-72 has 

requested a variance to Section 300-58 of the Town Zoning Ordinance to create a 1.5 acre 

lot with 196.75 ft. frontage. Section 300-58 requires the lot frontage to be not less than 

200 feet wide, measured at the right-of-way line. 

2) Tyler and Lindsey Radke, 1542 Golden Moon Court, parcel L-1039 has requested a 

variance to Section 300-36 of the Town Zoning Ordinance to allow a 3rd stall garage 

addition to be installed at a reduced side yard setback.  Section 300-36 requires a 

minimum setback of 10 feet from each side of the property line for the principal structure.  

 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

April 7, 2023 

 
 

Posted at the following on April 7, 2023 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Mailed to property owners 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 

 


